
• 

• 

• 

association of university and college · employees 

Wan9a P. Justice 
Director 
Berwick Preschoo.1 
2765 Osoyoos Crescent 
Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1X7 

Dea~·Ms. Justice: 

April 21, 1982 

Many thanks for your very informatice letter of April 8, 1982. You 
advised me that the "Berwick Preschool Program will continue to utilize the 
lovely facilities of the Bob Berwick Memorial Centre to provide specialized 
daycare for children with handi ca,ps and an integrated program for non-handi-
capped children for the forse·eab 1 e future. " 

I understand, from your letter, that the University has participated 
in the funding of the Berwick Preschool in the past but effective the end of 
March 1982, due to retrenchment, will no longer do so . 

The BerwJck Preschool /Daycare program wi 11 continue to be ongoing at 
UBC and J'(ly copy of this letter in.our Newsletter will advise our members of 
this. 

Our reques_t fo-r use of the space was never to be at the expens.e of 
the Preschool - I know you a•re only to familiar with the difficulties of 
finding adequate fad 1 iti es fo-r -daycare . 

· Yours truly , 

cc: Mauree_n Malloy, UB,C liaycare· Coo.rdt nator 
Across Campus 

Carole Cameron 
Union Organizer 
AUCE Local 1 

21'62 W88'ttJm Patkwat, V&'ncOUver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (004) 224-2308 


